


Sheridan Avenue Historic District
Cody, Wyoming
Photographer: Christy Love- 7/30/81

Big Horn, Wyoming
Photograph #5: View of the East end 
of the North side of Sheridan Avenue 
between lith and 13-th Streets.
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Sheridan Avenue Historic District
Cody, Wyoming
Photographer: Christy Love- 7/30/81

Big Horn, Wyoming
Photograph #6: View of the East end 
of the South Side of Sheridan Avenue 
between llth and 12th Streets.
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Sheridan Avenue Historic District
Cody, Wyoming
Photographer: Christy Love-7/30/81

Big Horn, Wyoming
Photograph #8: View of the West end 
of the South side of Sheridan Avenue 
between 12th and 13th Streets.
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Sheridan Avenue Historic District
Cody, Wyoming
Photographer: Christy Love- 7/30/81

Big Horn, Wyoming
Photograph #9: View of the East end 
of the South side of Sheridan Avenue 
between 12th and 13th Streets.
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Photographer: Christy Love- 7/30/81

Big Horn, Wyoming
Photograph 110: View of the West end 
of the North side of Sheridan Avenue 
between 12th and 13th Streets.
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Sheridan Avenue Historic District
Cody, Wyoming
Photographer: Christy Love -7/30/81

Big Horn, Wyoming
Photograph #11: View of the East end 
of th North side of Sheridan Avenue 
between 12th and 13th Streets.

SEP 3 0 198?


